
ARGC NEWSLETTER
December 2020                 Ashtabula Rod and Gun Club, PO Box 164, Ashtabula Ohio 44005

HAPPY HOLIDAYS

Shooting Sports

Trap
Tuesday night, Wednesday morning, Saturday Morning.  

Looking for shooters for the trap league.  

Skeet

Wednesday night, Friday morning and Sunday morning.  
Still looking for a full time Skeet Chairman.

Archery
No new information.

Black Powder
3rd Sunday of the month.  Sign-in 9am and shoot at 10am.

Bird Preserve

Next event is Dec 19th at 8am

Multi-Gun

See you next year!

Bowling Pin Shoot
4th Sunday of the month.  Starts at 10am.  $5.00 range fee.

As long as weather isn’t too bad we will keep shooting.  

Next Shoot is Dec 27  th  , 2020   

ARA Benchrest and KYL Shoots
See you next year!

OFFICERS
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THANKS GIB!
A special Thank you to Gib Ingwer for the past 

5 years as club President.  He has shown true 

dedication to the welfare of the club.  

Although he is stepping down as President we 
know he will continue to be ever present, as 

he has always been, for many years!  Thanks 
for all you have done for the club!

Welcome Bill Allison who is taking over as 
President in 2021.  As a past President, it is 

clear we are in good hands moving into the 
coming year! 
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COVID-19
Obviously COVID-19 has effected our club in many ways.  As we have cancelled meetings due to 

COVID it is important to know many of the club outdoor activities are still going on.  It is important 
to understand that there are many different opinions on the Virus it is important to respect the 

person next to you.  Please follow state guidelines for social distancing.

Also, the virus has caused some last minute cancellations of events so it is important to make sure 

you are on the ARGC News email feed.  On that feed we will send out emails whenever changes 
happen or events are cancelled.  If you do not get emails currently, please send an email to 

argcnewsletter@gmail.com with your name and member number and I will make sure you are 

added to the list.  It is important that we stay connected during these trying times.                                

Organizations/Events

Venture Crew
Crew meets 1st and 3rd Sunday.  Due to COVID, many of those meeting have been VIA zoom!  
However, there is no stopping the crew as they have continued to be active.  Once again adopting 
a needy family for Christmas this year.  For more information, please contact Barry Palmer.

Kent State Rifle Club.   No new information.

Hunter Education.  No new information

Rifle Range.  As always please clean up your spent brass at the ranges.  Make sure you are social 

distancing at all times.

News 

NRA.  Join or Renew your membership with the club and help the club at the same time.  New and 

renew memberships are 35.00 annually.
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POND.  Please do not walk on the pond when it looks frozen.  With the aerator in the pond, it 
never really freezes.

Trash Pickup.  Trash gets picked up on Monday’s as long as we call by Wednesday.  If you notice it 

is getting full please let someone know.

Membership dues.  All membership dues were mailed this year.  As we are not sure what Jan/Feb 

2021 membership meeting status is, we are looking at alternate ways to pay/pick up your new 
membership cards if there are no meetings.  We will keep you informed Via the ARGC News feed.  

Again, if you do not get updates to you email, please email argcnewsletter@gmail.com with your 

name and membership number and we will add you to the feed.

For Sale

Stoeger Mod. Condor #1.  Made in Brazil, E.R.Amantino
12 GA. O/U 28” BLS., 3 “ Chamber.  Set up trap or skeet.  Nice hard case.

$500.00

Lenny Vaccaro Sr.

(Prefer Text)
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